
Seasiders cancelled

Author: Paul Stimpson

Posted On: March 28, 2013

The Seasiders 2* events at OLOP TTC (scheduled for 14th April and 12th May) have been cancelled by the
organiser. If you have already entered this event he will not cash in your payments.

For any further enquiry you wish to make you can contact the organiser directly with the same details that were
on the entry form.
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